
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 

ELECTRONIC VOTING SYSTEM 

FOR THE PORTAGE COUNTY TOWN OF PLOVER 

 

 

Notice is hereby given of the Public Test of optical scan 

tabulating equipment that will be conducted on 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2017 - 9:00 AM 

Town Hall of the Town of Plover at 5081 Hoover Ave. – South 

 

This test, as required by Wisconsin State Statute 5.84, is open 

to the general public.   Said equipment will be used in the 

SPRING PRIMARY ELECTION ON FEBRUARY 21, 2017. 

 

Dated this 13TH day of JANUARY 2017 

Posted 01/15/2017 

To Be Published 02/10/2017 


